
The Corporation of the City of London 
Office  519.661.2500 ext 0835 
Fax  519.661.4892 

bmercier@london.ca 

www.london.ca 
 
 

 

 
P.O. Box 5035 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, ON 
N6A 4L9 

 
 
 
June 1, 2016 
 
 
Chair and Members  
Animal Welfare Advisory Committee 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on May 31, 2016 resolved: 
 
17. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 6th Report of the Animal Welfare 

Advisory Committee from its meeting held on May 5, 2016: 

 

a) the Municipal Council BE ADVISED that the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee (AWAC) 

does not support an amendment to By-law PH-3 (Animal Control By-law) to allow for pigs 

to be kept within the City of London; it being noted that the AWAC submitted the following 

items with respect to this matter: 

 

i) AWAC’s sub-committee report and research; 

 

ii) a communication dated April 7, 2016, from F. Morrison, Animal Outreach; 

 

iii) a communication dated April 7, 2016, from S. Poole, Cedar Row Farm sanctuary; 

and,  

 

iv) a National Pig Association (Warwickshire U.K.) Briefing Note on miniature and pet 

pigs; 

 

b) clauses 1 to 7, inclusive BE RECEIVED.  (17/7/CPSC) 
 
 

 
C. Saunders  
City Clerk 
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cc. H. Beuerman, 580 Ross Street, London, ON  N5Y 3V5  
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